Brookline Fire

Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes
Board of Fire Engineers
Monday January 9, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Flannery, Dave Santuccio, Dave Joki and Chief
Corey were present.

Minutes were read and accepted.

We have been training with the CAF’s system and search/rescue at the Main St. training
house. We now have a big driving camper to use for training. We will be using it for auto
extrication, search/rescue, and fires.

We just had one new person pass their physical and now has his gear. We have one other
person that is waiting on their background check to come back. Then can get his physical.
2022 budget is done, and final bills will be turned in tomorrow.

2023 budget hearing will be Jan. 23" and 24,

We have two of grants written and one more to finish writing. The Grants opened January 9™
and on February 9% will close.

Bingham’s fire pump passed the pump test and now will be hooked up to the fire alarm
system on January 12%.

With the call volume up 29% this has put a strain on our personnel. We are up 1,065 in hours
this year over last year.

We will be getting the price on the new truck tomorrow.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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Charles E. Corey Sr.




